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Congratulations on being made an offer to the Department of Economic History.  While you are making preparations to come to London, you might find our Offer Holders page useful: http://www.lse.ac.uk/economicHistory/study/mastersProgrammes/newarrivals.aspx. Details still refer to the 2016-17 academic year, but much of it will be relevant and we hope that the links to other services at LSE will help you to prepare for your year with us.  Please refer to it regularly as we will be updating it and adding new items all the way up to the start of Michaelmas Term.  You should also keep an eye on our study pages (http://www2.lse.ac.uk/economicHistory/study/mastersProgrammes/Home.aspx), paying particular attention to your programme of study, as information on course availability will be posted here first.

Our Alumni Bulletin (http://www2.lse.ac.uk/economicHistory/Alumni/Alumni.aspx) is an occasional publication that will give you an idea of what Department members and previous students have been doing.  As does our departmental Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/LSEEconomicHistoryDepartment?fref=ts
You might be interested, too, in our Epstein Lecture series: (http://www.lse.ac.uk/economicHistory/seminars/Epstein%20Lecture%20Series/TheEpsteinLectureSeries.aspx).  Set up to commemorate the achievements of Larry Epstein, these lectures are given by early career researchers with no restriction on subject matter, geographical scope, or time period.  

The Department also runs a series of weekly seminars to which current students are always welcome: http://www2.lse.ac.uk/economicHistory/seminars/Home.aspx.  If you are in the area, please feel free to turn up.
We would encourage you to join the student-led Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/groups/19320108373/. If you notice anyone requesting membership, please add them. 

We will be in touch again soon but, if you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact either of us.

Kent Deng, MSc Programmes Director (k.deng@lse.ac.uk) and

Tracy Keefe, MSc Programmes Manager (t.j.keefe@lse.ac.uk)

1. This information is being sent to everyone offered a place.  If your offer is conditional, you must, of course, fulfil the conditions of your offer letter to commence the programme.  If you have decided not to accept your offer, please let us know, and disregard this letter.

2.         If English is not your first language, you should be aware that students who meet the minimum formal requirements in this respect sometimes find that they are at a disadvantage when the course begins.  If you are not confident that your English is adequate, it may be a good idea to take lessons over the summer and again after you arrive, and contact the LSE Language Centre before term begins:             http://www2.lse.ac.uk/language/Home.aspx
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